
Weather  spotter  training
course
The National Weather Service is hosting a Weather Spotter
training  course  at  the  North  Lake  Tahoe  Fire  Protection
District on Nov. 30 from 6-7:30pm.

The training will highlight how spotters help the National
Weather  Service  issue  life  saving  weather  warnings  and
includes topics such as severe thunderstorms, flash floods,
winter storms, and other extreme weather.

Anyone interested in becoming a volunteer weather spotter is
encouraged to attend.

The training will be in the Incline Station Training Room,
located at 863 Tanager, Incline Village.

For more information on the class, contact Rhett Milne at the
National  Weather  Service,  (775)  673.8100,  ext.  223  or
Rhett.Milne@noaa.gov.
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